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S’porean ambassador hosts Filipino alumni 

 

Singapore Ambassador Hirubalan V.P. and his wife Mano Hirubalan recently hosted the 

gathering of 30 Filipino alumni of Lee Kuan Yew School of Public Policy (Lee Kuan Yew 

School) at his residence in Forbes Park, Makati. 

 

The gathering also marked the inauguration of the Philippine chapter of the Lee Kuan Yew 

School Alumni Association. Ambassador Hirubalan hailed the initiative of the Association’s 

first project which is in support of the recovery and rehabilitation of areas affected by super 

typhoon Haiyan in the Visayas. The alumni group will meet again this month to plan a 

forum on post-Haiyan recovery and rehabilitation. 

 

The association is open to all Philippine nationals who are graduates and post-graduate 

students of the National University of Singapore, Nanyang Technological University and the 

Singapore Management University. For more information, email Nicol Bacolod at 

lkyphalumni@gmail.com 

 

The Lee Kuan Yew School of Public Policy at the National University of Singapore is also 

offering graduate-level education to decision-makers and influencers in the region. 

Applications will be accepted until Jan. 15. More information is available on 

www.lkyspp.nus.edu.sg. 


